
2022 BRETT FAFARD MEMORIAL 

WILDCAT INVITATIONAL


	 Will C. Wood High School invites you to the 29th Annual Brett Fafard Memorial 
Wildcat Invitational.  This tournament is dedicated to Brett Fafard, a Wood graduate and 
wrestler who passed away in 2010.  This will be a J.V. individual tournament for 
Boys; and an Individual Girls Tournament. 


WHERE:	 Will C. Wood High School


DATE:	 Saturday, December 17, 2022


WEIGH-INS:	 December 17th, at 7:00 am.

	 *For expedited weigh-ins, please e-mail rosters by 6:00 pm, on the      	 	
	 16th.


WEIGHTS:	 Pooled weight classes.


AWARDS:	 Medals for Top 3 Individuals in each pool.


ENTRY FEE:	 $20.00 each for 1 - 14 wrestlers.

                          $300.00 for 15 or more wrestlers. 

                          Checks should be made payable to Wildcat Wrestling Club.

	 Entries must be paid no later than December 1, 2022.

	 

MAIL ENTRIES TO:  Thor Jensen

	 	    Wrestling Coach

	             Will C. Wood High School

	             998 Marshall Rd.

                                       Vacaville, CA 95687

	   

WRESTLING:  Will begin at 9:00 am on the 17th.  Coaches meeting at 8:30 am.

	 

Please e-mail me if you would like to attend this year.


Thor Jensen 

E-mail: thor.jensen57@gmail.com

Cell Phone:  707-334-6058

mailto:thor.jensen57@gmail.com

